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File No. 0301 37-001 2 

VIA FEDEX 

CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
Attn: Docket No. 07-AFC-3 
15 16 Ninth Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, California 958 14-55 12 

Re: CPV Sentinel Energy Project: Docket No. 07-AFC-3 

Dear Sirhiadam: 

Pursuant to California Code of Regulations, title 20, sections 1209, 1209.5, and 12 10, 
enclosed herewith for filing please find a letter from Mark Turner to Bill Pfanner re Revised 
Water Supply Plan. 

Please note that the enclosed submittal was also filed today via electronic mail to your 
attention. 

Verynrul yours, 

Paul E. Kihm 
Senior Paralegal 

Enclosure 

cc: 	 CEC 07-AFC-3 Proof of Service List (wlencl. via e-mail) 
Michael J. Carroll, Esq. (wl encl.) 



6f CPV Sentinel, LLC 

May 05,2008 

Mr. Bill Pfanner 
Project Manager 
Energy Facilities Siting Division 
California Energy Commission 
15 16 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, California 9581 4 

Re: CPV Sentinel Enerav Project, Docket 07-AFC-3 

Dear Mr. Pfanner: 

As you know, on February 19,2008, we submitted a supplement to the 
Application for Certification in the above-referenced project setting forth a revised water 
supply plan ("Revised Water Supply Plan") for the project. Since that time, we have 
responded to data requests, and provided input on the Revised Water Supply Plan at 
California Energy Commission ("CEC") sponsored workshops. As a result, the CEC 
staff has received information about the Revised Water Supply Plan in a somewhat 
piecemeal fashion. We are therefore taking this opportunity to provide you with a 
complete and concise explanation of the Revised Water Supply Plan, and discussion of 
related issues that have come up in our discussions. 

First, we provide an overview of the Revised Water Supply Plan and the fresh 
water conservation program and groundwater recharge program associated with it. Next, 
we summarize how the Revised Water Supply Plan will not result in any significant 
environmental impacts. Lastly, we describe how the Revised Water Supply Plan 
complies with the Energy Commission's policies for fresh water use for plant cooling 
because the proposed project would not result in any net increase in fresh water use and 
alternative water supplies and cooling technologies have been shown to be economically 
infeasible or environmentally unsound. 

A. Summarv of Revised Water S u ~ ~ l v  Plan 

The Applicant proposes to extract groundwater onsite to meet the proposed 
pro-ject's expected use of approximately 550 acre-feet per year (AFY) on an average 
lifetime basis and up to 1,100 AFY in any calendar year. The water will be withdrawn 
from the Mission Creek Subbasin which is part of the Coachella Valley Groundwater 
Basin. 
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